
To:    All 

  

FROM:  Hendricks County Board of Commissioners, Hendricks County Council, Dr. 
David Stopperich, Hendricks County Health Officer 

 

First, we want to thank all of you for your dedicated service to the citizens of Hendricks 
County. 

We assure all that we are united in our efforts to protect and take utmost safeguards for 
all employees and our valued Hendricks County residents. 

Countless hours have been spent by many to develop the best policy, protections and 
efforts to meet this unprecedented pandemic event. 

Know that we care about you, your families and we are doing our best for all 
concerned.  We ask your patience.  We understand that stress levels are at an all- time 
high right now.  We are Hendricks County (home of some of the finest) and we will 
attempt to all work together in cooperation to win. 

 

Phyllis A. Palmer, President, County Commissioners 

David Wyeth, President, County Council 

Dr. David M. Stopperich, M.D., Public Health Officer 

 


